
Tuesday 4th December 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 
Year 6 Christmas Sing-a-long 

Monday 17th December 

 

 

On Monday 17th December at 9:30, as part of our school celebration of 

Christmas 2018, we will be holding a Y6 Christmas Sing-a-long. We would like 

to invite you to join us in singing a selection of Christmas Carols and songs. 

 

Unfortunately, due to limited space in our hall, we are limited to 2 adults per 

child for the performance. 

 

If you would like to attend the Sing-a-long, please return the slip below to 

your child’s class teacher before Friday 14th December 2018. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Year 6 Teachers 

 

 

 

Year 6 Christmas Sing-a-long 

Monday 17th December 

 

 

I would like to attend the Year 6 Sing-a-long 

 

 

Name of child_____________________________________________ 

 

 

Class_______________________________ 

 

 

Number of people attending (max 2) _________________ 

 

 

Signed Parent/Carer_______________________________ 

 

 



 


